Template letter
 
Email subject: Repeal, don’t appeal Bill 124
 
To: Premier Ford, MPP Dunlop, MPP McNaughton, [your MPP], 
 
Bill 124 has caused enough harm to our academic communities and members, especially racialized and precariously employed faculty and academic librarians. On behalf of the [number of members] members at [name of the association], I am calling on you to repeal Bill 124 rather than appeal the Ontario Court of Justice’s decision.  
 
The unconstitutional Bill 124 interfered with the rights of workers to free and fair collective bargaining, threatened pay equity and benefits for contract faculty and other marginalized workers, and threatened the foundations of Ontario’s vital public services—including public education. 
 
I urge this government to stop spending valuable money and resources on attacking public sector workers and to respect the Ontario Superior Court’s decision on Bill 124. 
 
Sincerely, 
[your name] 
[your email address] 



Ford: premier@ontario.ca
Dunlop: Jill.Dunlop@pc.ola.org
McNaughton: Monte.McNaughtonco@pc.ola.org

